
 
 
    
  
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

         Kraków, 23.09.2024 r. 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 In accordance with §14 section 9 of the Rules for charging and 

exempting from fees for educational services at the University of Economics and 

in accordance with §15 section 9 of the Rules for charging foreigners for 

educational services and the rules for exempting from these fees at the University 

of Economics, which are an annex to the Rector's Order No. R.0211.37.2024 and 

the power of attorney the Rector, Dr. Hab. Bernard Ziębicki, prof. UEK granted 

to the Deputy Director of the Department of Finance and Public Procurement, 

mgr. Józef Andrzej Laskowski, reference number K.0106.118.2024, in the winter 

semester of the academic year 2024/2025, applications for reduction of tuition 

fees may be submitted from October 3 to October 31, 2024. 

 Applications addressed to the Deputy Director of the Department of 

Finance and Public Procurement should be sent electronically (via USOSweb). 

The application should be accompanied by documents confirming the 

justification for the application (§14 sec. 6 and in the case of foreigners §15 sec. 

6 of the above-mentioned Rules). 

The possibility of applying for an exemption from part of the semester fee 

does not apply to first-year students  (§14 section 5 and in the case of 

foreigners §15 section 5 of the above  Rules). 
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